
                  Tamworth Economic Development Commission 
                                                     Draft Minutes 
                                    March 8, 2022 at Town Office 
                                   
Commissioners present: 
 
John Ferreira, Wyatt Berrier, Lynn Kearney, Pat Farley 
  
 
Draft Minutes of December 2021 meeting were approved unanimously. 
  
Financial Update: John reported that our budget request to the Town 
was for $3400. An annual bill for $72 was submitted for the cost of the 
email section of our website. Discussion as to next printing of the 
business booklet. 
  
Old Business, Topics and committees 
 

            -Forums  via Zoom   
 

                   - Best business format: LLC, self proprietary withLaura, Harry, 
                      Wyatt and John…for April presentation to Board. 
                  Other topics considered: 
                   - Legal and tax implications  
                   - How to pass business down to family members 
                    -Broadband…this to happen sooner than later with descriptions  
                     Of all services available at the moment as well as in the future. 
        -Update of Business listings, Randall Dearborn provided information  
                     Of recent updates by Conservation Commission 
 
        -Continued Update of website to be done by Wyatt and or John 
 
  
New Business 
 
         -Street Fair: Decision to have a survey of past vendors and to ask Family  
                      Day Committee if they would like Street Fair to occur on July 4. 

                 
  



Action items:  
- Gather past Street Fair records. 
- Gather Business Booklet update information. 
- Fine tune Zoom technicalities so as to have recorded  

Sessions available on our web site 
 

Adjournment at 8:20 
  
  
Next meeting, 6 PM, April 12, 2022, Location: Town Office 
 
 


